Class visit: Class 4 Mrs Billington            12th June 2017
BY Michelle King Class Governor

I visited class 4 today during maths. The children were all engaged completing work on addition and subtraction using number lines. The children were accessing a range of practical resources aimed at supporting their individual needs. During the lesson, particular children were taken to complete a sensory circuit. Mrs Billington explained that this provision is available to all children and is implemented when needed. The aim of the sensory circuit is to allow children to fulfil their sensory needs either to calm or to re-energise. I followed two children to the hall where a selection of bright colourful apparatus was set up. The children were then guided through a range of activities related to balance, co-ordination, jumping and then calming activities. The children clearly enjoyed these activities and when back in class appeared calm and ready to learn. 
Thank you class 4

Michelle King
